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Date: Friday, August 18, 2017 5:31:30 PM

Dear City Council Members:

I understand that Inglis House and its grounds are under consideration for designation as an historic district. I spent a
great deal of time at Inglis House when I served as Executive Assistant to President James Duderstadt in the early
1900s. I know the house and its grounds well, and I saw what an impact they had on the University of Michigan’s
most important visitors. It is an unusually beautiful place and one that deserves preservation and protection.
Designating Inglis House an historic district would add distinction to our city.

Best,
Constance Cook
——
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